COMMISSION/ADMINISTRATION
(575) 437-7427
FAX (575) 443-2904

1101 NEW YORK AVE.
ALAMOGORDO, NM 88310-8935

State of et Mexico
County of Gtero

March 8th, 2018

Mr. Duke Rodriguez,

President & Chief Executive Officer,
Ultra Health, L.L.C.

16624 North Ninetieth Street, Suite 200
Scottsdale, Arizona 85260

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

The Board of County Commissioners of Otero County thank you for your
presentation at our February meeting about the grow facility your company
proposes to build here in Otero County near Tularosa. We appreciate you coming
to us.

We were impressed by your presentation. Your company has thoughtfully
considered the issues that we would be concerned about—security, water supply,
the impact on neighboring properties. Ultra Health appears to us to be a
responsible, concerned corporate citizen. Your company will bring much needed
jobs and economic development to our county and we offer our support to your
project.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF
OTERO COUNTY, NEW MEXICO
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Lori Bies, Chairwoman and
District Three Member
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Susan Flores, Vice-chairwoman and
District Two Member
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Janet T. White,
District One Member



